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(Neb.)-Chadron PD Conducting Investigation Into Accident Near Big Bat's

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 01/18/2013 08:44 AM

(Chadron)-Another multi-vehicle accident occurred at the junction of Highways 385 and 20 on Thursday evening,
with several law enforcement agencies responding. The Chadron Police Department is conducting the
investigation, and officers were assisted by the Nebraska State Patrol.

The accident occurred around 5:30 pm, and at this time, it is unclear how many vehicles were involved. A
representative from the NSP stated they did arrest a drunk driver, but they had no additional information.

The Chadron PD is working on compiling the information able to be released, and when that information is made
available to the public, we will pass that along to our listeners.

(Questions? Comments? Email news@chadrad.com)
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